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via e-mail 
Annette Feeney 
Norfolk County Council 
County Hall 
Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
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Your Ref:  Norfolk Waste and Mineral Plan My Ref: FW2024_0258 

Date: 28 March 2024 Tel No.: 0344 800 8020  

 Email: llfa@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
Case Officer:  Sarah Luff, Strategic Flood Risk Planning Officer 
Reviewed by: Dean Shelton, Senior Flood Risk Officer 
  
Dear Annette, 
 
Consultation on Norfolk Waste and Mineral Plan Examination   
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above site, received on 19 March 2024. We have 
reviewed the information submitted. The LLFA notes there is no reference to surface water 
or flood risk management in the examination Matters Issues and Questions. Therefore, the 
LLFA has no comments to make.  
 
Further guidance on the information required by the LLFA from applicants can be found at 
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/rubbish-recycling-and-planning/flood-and-water-
management/information-for-developers. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sarah  
 
Sarah Luff  
 
On behalf of Norfolk County Council as Lead Local Flood Authority 
 
Disclaimer 
We have relied on the accuracy and completeness of the information supplied to us in providing the above advice and 
can take no responsibility for incorrect data or interpretation, or omissions, in such information. If we have not referred to 
a particular issue in our response, it should not be assumed that there is no impact associated with that issue. 
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